
 

  

January 17, 2024 

To,  

BSE Limited 

Department of Corporate Services, 

P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001 

(Scrip Code: 508933) 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited  

Exchange Plaza, Bandra-Kurla Complex,  

Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 

(Symbol: AYMSYNTEX) 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Subject: Update on fire incidence at Rakholi factory of the Company on 12th May, 2023.  

Further to our intimation to the Stock Exchanges dated May 13, 2023 and pursuant Regulation 30 of 

the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 relating to fire incidence 

in one of the division at our plant located at Survey No. 374/1/1, Rakholi Saily Road, Village Saily, 

Silvassa 396230, U.T. Of Dadra and Nagar Haveli and Daman and Diu, India on 12th May, 2023, we 

would like to hereby inform that the E-auction of the fire damaged structural, machine and stock 

related items was conducted on 15th and 16th January 2024. The company has also received an on-

account settlement money of Rs 4,00,00,000/- (Rupees Four crores) from the insurance company for 

the said losses due to fire. 

Any further development in this regard will be timely updated to the Stock Exchanges.  

You are requested to take the same on record. 

For AYM Syntex Limited 

 

 
Ashitosh Sheth 

Company Secretary 

ACS 25997 

 
 


